
**New Announcements**  
 
LENTEN MISSION—BACK TO BASICS: FOLLOWING CHRIST TODAY 
Join Father Jack Lombardi, Pastor of St. Peter’s Church in Hancock and St. Patrick’s Church in Little 
Orleans, as he leads a Parish Lenten Mission at St. Jane Frances de Chantal Church.  The church is 
located at 8495 Virginia Avenue, Pasadena 21122.  The Mission will be held on Monday, March 10th 
through Wednesday, March 12th, beginning at 7:00 p.m. each evening in the church. Babysitting (infants 
to 12 yr. olds) will be offered by the Parish High School Youth in the lower church.  For questions 
regarding the babysitting service, please call 410-255-4646 and speak to Youth Minister, Claire Horvath. 
 
ANGLICAN-USE PARISH HOSTS FRIDAYS IN LENT SERIES 
Friday, March 14, 2013: FRIDAYS IN LENT SERIES Mount Calvary Catholic Church - Anglican Use Liturgy, 
816 N. Eutaw St.,Baltimore, 410 728 6140 www.MountCalvary.com Stations of the Cross at 7:00pm, 
Benediction at 7:30pm, Supper and Lecture immediately after. Speaker: Fr. Scott Hurd, Vicar General of 
the Personal Ordinariate of the Chair of St. Peter, on "Forgiveness: A Catholic Approach." All are 
welcome! Free Parking in security camera lot off Madison Ave. adjacent to the church building with 
handicapped accessibility through the front entrance side gate with elevator to the sanctuary level. 
 
ST. MONICA MINISTRY 
Do you know someone who is hurting because they have a loved one who was raised in the faith, but, 
currently, is inactive in the practice of the faith? Dr. Jack Buchner of The St. Monica Ministry will be 
presenting a workshop on Saturday, March 15 at St. John the Evangelist in Severna Park from 9 -11:30 
AM in the Gathering Space Meeting Room.  This workshop is designed to facilitate healing and spiritual 
growth , in the midst of the pain.   It includes a presentation, on " why" people raised in the faith 
become inactive, and practical Do's and Dont's , by way of response, as well as guided prayer to help 
participants to more clearly see " where", " when", and " how" our Lord has touched THEIR  OWN lives, 
and what this might suggest , by way of response to loved ones.   There is no fee for this workshop, but a 
$10 workbook will be available.  Please registration by contacting Diana Miller in the Religious Ed office 
at 410-647-4892 or dmiller@stjohnsp.org to leave your name and phone number. 
 
ST. MARY’S THEATRE IS PROUD TO PRESENT, “PETER PAN” 
“Get hooked” on St. Mary’s Theatre this spring—and experience the excitement of flying off to 
Neverland!  The family-favorite musical Peter Pan runs March 21 and 22 at 8p.m. and March 22 and 23 
at 2:00p.m.  All shows are in Marian Hall at St. Mary’s High School, 113 Duke of Gloucester St., 
Annapolis.  Tickets are $10 adults, $5 students/children. Call 410-990-4100 x4716 for tickets and more 
information. 

END OF LIFE CARE & THE LEGAL PROFESSION 
Archbishop Lori invites you on Thursday, March 27th to St. Mary’s Seminary from 6-9 p.m for the third 

lecture for Catholic Legal Professionals, sponsored by the Archdiocese of Baltimore and the St. Thomas 

More Society.  Join Archbishop Lori; Burke Balch, JD, Robert Powell Center for Medical Ethics; and Rev. 

Peter Ryan, SJ, STD, USCCB Secretariat of Doctrine & Canonical Affairs, for a review of legal and moral 

issues surrounding end of life care.  For more information, visit http://bit.ly/aoblegallecture.  The event 

is free and open to the public.  Please RSVP to johanna.coughlin@archbalt.org or (410) 707-9842.   

CATHOLIC TV COMING TO ANTIETAM CABLE 
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The CatholicTV Network will be available on Antietam Cable channel 62, on April 1st, celebrate Holy 
Week with the Papal liturgies and other Lenten programming. If you aren’t have Antietam let your 
cable/satellite carriers know that you want more Catholic programming. Visit www.GetCatholicTV.com 
and make your voice heard 
 
PRINCIPAL OPENING--PARKVILLE  
St. Ursula’s Catholic School, located in Parkville, Baltimore County, Maryland, seeks dynamic candidates 
for the position of Principal. Saint Ursula’s Catholic School is a co-educational school that promotes 
academic excellence, spiritual formation, faith in action, and environmental stewardship in our world.  
The School Board of St. Ursula Catholic School follows the Archdiocesan Collaborative Model for 
governance which combines the benefits of centralized governance with local community involvement 
and a sense of ownership and decision-making at the local level. The principal is appointed by and 
reports to the Superintendent of Catholic Schools. St. Ursula’s Catholic School offers a comprehensive 
curriculum for 646 students in Pre-School through Eighth Grade preparing them for success in the 
twenty-first century.  To apply for this position or for more information please contact Eileen Bowman, 
ebowman@archbalt.org or 410.547.5433.  
PRINCIPAL OPENING-CUMBERLAND  
Bishop Walsh Catholic School, located in Cumberland, Aleghany County, Maryland, seeks dynamic 
candidates for the position of Principal. Bishop Walsh School is a co-educational Catholic school 
dedicated to academic excellence, faith formation and service to others.  We are a faith community 
committed to teaching the word of God and to giving witness to the message of Jesus Christ. The School 
Board of Bishop Walsh Catholic School follows the Archdiocesan Collaborative Model for governance 
which combines the benefits of centralized governance with local community involvement and a sense 
of ownership and decision-making at the local level. The principal is appointed by and reports to the 
Superintendent of Catholic Schools. St. Ursula’s Catholic School offers a comprehensive curriculum for 
363 students in Pre-School through Twelfth Grade preparing them for success in the twenty-first 
century.  To apply for this position or for more information please contact Eileen Bowman, 
ebowman@archbalt.org or 410.547.5433. 
 

 
 
 
**Previous Announcements**  
 
MARYLAND MARCH FOR LIFE 
Ryan Bomberger, an inspiring young man who was conceived in rape and adopted by a loving family, will 
share his story at this year’s local MD March for Life on Monday, March 10th.  Join Ryan along with 
hundreds of pro-life Marylanders for a powerful, public witness in Annapolis of our commitment to 
building a culture of life.  Mass celebrated by Bishop Rozanski begins at 5:15pm at St. Mary’s in 
Annapolis, followed by a March, Rally at Lawyer’s Mall, and Chick-fil-A & fellowship. To learn more, visit 
www.marylandmarchforlife.org. 
 
MARYLAND MARCH FOR LIFE 
Mass for the 35th Annual Maryland March for Life in Annapolis on Monday, March 10 - 5:15PM.   Mass 
will be at 5:15PM in St. Mary’s Church, 109 Duke of Gloucester St. in Annapolis.  Following Mass, there 
will be a short walk to Lawyer’s Mall for a one-hour Rally.  A “mixer” at St. Mary’s High School will follow 
the rally.  
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HEALING MASS 
Healing Mass Tuesday, March 11th. 7-8 PM Catholic Community of St. Francis Xavier, 13717 Cuba Road, 
Hunt Valley, MD 21030 410-560-7192. 
 
ANNUAL LENTEN RETREAT 
The Catholic Business Network of Baltimore will host its Annual Lenten Retreat on Thursday, March 13 
from 6-9 p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church in Towson (200 Ware Ave.)  The evening will begin with 
dinner at 6 p.m., followed by Reflection, Mass, and Confessions.  Fr. Stephen Roth, Associate Pastor, will 
celebrate the Mass.  To register, visit www.cbnbaltimore.org.  For more information, contact Donna 
Stokes at 410-560-2667 or donna@cbnbaltimore.org. 
 
PRESENTATION ON PACEM IN TERRIS: THEN AND NOW 
Sacred Heart Glyndon parish cordially invites all to our March 13, 2014 presentation – “Pacem in Terris: 
Then & Now”. Dr. Heather Rubens, a Catholic theologian with the Institute of Christian and Jewish 
Studies, will discuss the encyclical’s relevance today. The presentation will be held in our Media Center 
at the school at 65 Sacred Heart Lane, Reisterstown, at 7:00 p.m. Please contact Ann Dalrymple, 
ammoncircuit@gmail.com for details. 
 
VISIT CLASES AT ST. MARY’S ECUMENICAL INSTITUTE OF THEOLOGY 
Are you interested in theology, Scripture, or lay ecclesial ministry? If so, make your reservation now for 
the Spring Shadowing Program March 17-20 & 29. Sit in on an evening or Saturday class, talk with 
students and professors, and see the campus. Reservations required. The Ecumenical Institute, a division 
of St. Mary’s Seminary & University in Baltimore, offers graduate programs (degrees, certificates & 
courses) to women and men, whether for professional development or personal enrichment. 
www.stmarys.edu/ei; 410/864-4203; prath@stmarys.edu. 
 
THE FRANCIS FACTOR 
Cardinal Seán O’Malley, Archbishop of Boston and member of the Pope’s Advisory Council of Cardinals, 
will be among the speakers discussing “The Francis Factor” at a symposium held March 18 at 7 p.m. at 
Loyola University Maryland’s Reitz Arena.  Other speakers include Fr. Thomas Rosica, Fr. Matt Malone, 
and Mrs. Helen Alvaré.  The event marks the one-year anniversary of Pope Francis’ election and is part 
of the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s celebration of the 225th anniversary of the founding of the Diocese of 
Baltimore.  Tickets are free and are available for request at www.archbalt.org.  
 
SETON KEOUGH HIGH SCHOOL PERFORMS “HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL” 
The Theatre Department at The Seton Keough High School invites everyone to their presentation of 
Disney's contemporary musical comedy, "High School Musical". This family-friendly production is sure to 
please. Performances will be held at Seton Keough High School March 21-22 at 7:30 p.m. and March 23 
at 2 p.m.  Tickets are $10/person and can be purchased online or at Seton Keough. 
 
PASADENA PARISH HOSTS RETREAT FOR WOMEN 
St. Jane Frances Parish will Host “Rediscover Womanhood”, a day long retreat for women.  Our speaker 
is Katie Dardis Singleton from Created for His Love. (http://www.createdforhislove.com)  The retreat is 
Saturday, March 22, 2014 from 8:30am – 3:00pm at St. Jane Frances de Chantal, Pasadena, MD. Cost is 
$20, and lunch is included if you RSVP by March 12.  Late registrations will provide their own lunches. 
Contact ktorrey@stjane.org for details.  A registration form can be found at www.stjane.org. 
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THE BIBLE: A USER’S GUIDE FOR PRACTICIING CATHOLICS 
THE BIBLE-A USER’S GUIDE FOR PRACTICING CATHOLICS: Just like athletes and musicians, we Catholics 
need regular practice to develop and maintain our “faith skills.” Let Jon Gerstmyer be your personal 
trainer for this practical Bible workout on Monday, March 24, at 7:00 PM at St. Isaac Jogues Church 
(9215 Old Harford Road). Learn to share your faith without sounding “preachy.” Respond knowledgeably 
when someone challenges your faith. Develop the know-how to navigate the Scriptures with confidence. 
There is no charge for this presentation. All are welcome. 
 
SETON KEOUGH HOLDS OPEN HOUSE 
DISCOVER Seton Keough High School, Saturday, March 29, 2014, 12pm – 3pm Sixth-, seventh-, and 
eighth-grade girls, join us on Saturday, March 29 for our Spring Open House. Learn more about Seton 
Keough's one-to-one comprehensive, iPad program, Biomedical and Engineering curriculum, and the 
enhanced Focus on the Arts program, plus the many other resources available at this Catholic, all-girls, 
college preparatory high school. Contact the Office of Admissions: 410-646-4444, ext. 3248. 
 
SPIRITUAL SUPPORT TRAINING 
Greater Baltimore Medical Center, through its Center for Spiritual Support Training, is offering clinical 
training for those interested in visiting and caring for the sick.  Applications now being taken for classes 
Apr. 3 through Jun 12.  Pls. call Arlese Obara, 443-849-2055. 
 
ADULT CONFIRMATION 
Are you a Catholic who has never been confirmed?  Do you wish to experience the fullness of the 
initiation sacraments of the Catholic Church by receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation?  Archbishop 
William Lori will be conferring the sacrament of Confirmation on adult Catholics (age 16 and older) on 
Pentecost Sunday, June 8, 2014, at the Basilica of the Assumption. The Department of Evangelization of 
the Archdiocese of Baltimore in conjunction with the Basilica, will offer three sessions to prepare adults 
to receive this sacrament.  The sessions are designed to review our core Catholic beliefs, practices and 
attitudes, discuss what it means to be a disciple in our Church today, and explore ways of living in a 
Catholic faith community. The formation series will be held at the Catholic Center, 320 Cathedral Street, 
Baltimore, 20201, on Saturdays, April 5, 12 & 26, 2014, from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  To register or for 
more information, please call Kathy Wandishin at 410-727-3565 X220 or email 
kwandishin@baltimorebasilica.org.   
 
THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU THIS LENT 
This Lent, parishes in the Archdiocese of Baltimore will once again promote participation in the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation through the program, The Light is on for You.  The program is designed to 
highlight the many graces that are derived from participation in the Sacrament and the closer 
connection we feel with God after making a Confession.  Every parish in the Archdiocese will offer the 
Sacrament on Friday, April 11 from 3-8 p.m., in addition to the regular parish schedule during Lent.  For 
more information visit www.archbalt.org. 
 
LAST CALL FOR CANONIZATION PILGRIMAGE TO ROME 
Join the Archdiocese of Baltimore to celebrate its 225th anniversary and the Canonizations of Blessed 
Pope John XXIII and Blessed Pope John Paul II with a pilgrimage to Italy, April 2014. Catholic Review 
Media invites you to take part in this historic nine-day journey, April 21-29, 2014, under the direction of 
Archbishop William E. Lori of Baltimore and Spiritual Director Monsignor Robert Jaskot. We will join 
Pope Francis and an expected throng of millions to witness the declaration of sainthood of these two 
20th century popes who each made their own impact on the world.  Download the full brochure at 
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tinyurl.com/cr-italytrip or call Catholic Review Media at 443-524-3150 for further information. Call 
Pentecost Tours today at 1-800-713-9800 to make your reservation.  
 
SINGLE AGAIN CONFERENCE 
The Annual Conference for the Separated, Divorce, Remarried and Bereaved is going to be held at Our 
Lady of the Fields on Millersville, Maryland on Saturday April 26th 2014. This will be the 24rd Conference 
serving the needs of this community.  For more info www.singleagain.@itgo.com or 410-302-0754. 
 
CLASSICAL CONCERT SERIES AT IHM 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Church in Baynesville has announced its classical concert series:   The final 
performance is Sunday, April 27, Baltimore Flute Choir.  All events are free, and will begin at 4 p.m. at 
Immaculate Heart of Mary, 8501 Loch Raven Blvd. 21286. 
 
HEALING A TROUBLED MARRIAGE 
Thinking about Separation or Divorce? – Is your marriage or that of a relative or friend heading for 
divorce? Retrouvaille (French for Rediscovery and pronounced Re-tro-vi) is a program designed to help 
couples rediscover or reawaken the love, trust and commitment that originally brought them together. 
The program is highly successful in saving hurting marriages, even bringing reconciliation to couples that 
have already separated or divorced. Our next weekend is May 16-18, 2014. All calls and inquires are 
confidential. To register or obtain more information visit our website at: www.HelpOurMarriage.com, 
call (443) 400-7017, or email: retroconnor@yahoo.com. 
 
SUMMER VOLUNTEER PROGRAM IN CAPE MAY POINT, NJ 
The SSJ Mission Corps Summer Experience is a two-month volunteer program at Saint Mary by-the-Sea 
Retreat House in Cape May Point, New Jersey. Volunteers are invited to live in community and to open 
themselves to God’s transforming grace in service to retreatants. This opportunity is for women ages 19-
30 who seek an experience of Gospel living. One year of college is required. This program is sponsored 
by the Sisters of Saint Joseph of Philadelphia, PA.  Dates: June 23 to August 21, 2014 (If end date 
presents a challenge, please let us know.)  Contact Information: Rebecca Little, Director 215-248-7235 or 
ssjmissioncorp@gmail.com.  Website: http://www.ssjmissioncorps.org/summer-experience.html. 
 
SUMMER MISSION TRIP TO HAITI 
The Missions Office of the Archdiocese is sponsoring a trip to Haiti this summer for volunteers aged 16-
20. The trip will be from July 6-12, 2014 and will include activities such as teaching English, arts & crafts, 
and various games. All who are interested can find out more information and download an application 
from www.archbalt.org/missions.  
 
SPIRITUAL SUPPORT TRAINING 
Greater Baltimore Medical Center, through its Center for Spiritual Support Training, is offering clinical 
training for those interested in visiting and caring for the sick.  Applications now being taken for classes 
Apr. 3 through Jun 12.  Pls. call Arlese Obara, 443-849-2055. 
 
ADULT CONFIRMATION 
Are you a Catholic who has never been confirmed?  Do you wish to experience the fullness of the 
initiation sacraments of the Catholic Church by receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation?  Archbishop 
William Lori will be conferring the sacrament of Confirmation on adult Catholics (age 16 and older) on 
Pentecost Sunday, June 8, 2014, at the Basilica of the Assumption. The Department of Evangelization of 
the Archdiocese of Baltimore in conjunction with the Basilica, will offer three sessions to prepare adults 
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to receive this sacrament.  The sessions are designed to review our core Catholic beliefs, practices and 
attitudes, discuss what it means to be a disciple in our Church today, and explore ways of living in a 
Catholic faith community. The formation series will be held at the Catholic Center, 320 Cathedral Street, 
Baltimore, 20201, on Saturdays, April 5, 12 & 26, 2014, from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  To register or for 
more information, please call Kathy Wandishin at 410-727-3565 X220 or email 
kwandishin@baltimorebasilica.org.   
 
ARCHDIOCESE OF BALTIMORE MOBILE APP 
To coincide with the Year of Faith, the Archdiocese of Baltimore recently announced it has developed a 
mobile version of its website and an App for Apple and Android mobile device users, to make it easier 
for Catholics to stay connected to their local Church, including parishes and schools, while on the go.  
For more information, visit www.archbalt.org or download the app from the app store. 
 
ARE YOU A CATHOLIC PHYSICIAN, HEALTHCARE PROFESSIONAL, OR MEDICAL STUDENT? 
The Catholic Medical Association (CMA) helps doctors and health care professionals grow in faith, 
maintain ethical integrity, and provide excellent health care in accordance with the teachings of the 
Church.  The CMA offers professional, spiritual, and moral support through local chapters and annual 
national conferences featuring world-class speakers and CME credits. The CMA set a record for new 
members and chapters in 2012. Be part of the New Evangelization and join the CMA to help build a 
culture of life in health care and to provide a voice for Catholic medical and ethical principles in society.  
Visit www.cathmed.org to learn more about the CMA and the benefits of membership. 
 
RADIO MASS NEW TIME 
The Radio Mass of Baltimore can now be heard at its new time, 9:00 am on WBAL Radio, 1090 AM. 
 
LEGAL ADVICE PROGRAM 
The University of Maryland, Francis King Carey School of Law will be staffing its “Just Advice” program 
over the next few months. This program allows anyone, for the cash fee of $10, to discuss an issue of 
concern with a lawyer. Possible issues can involve family law, insurance issues, possible expungement, 
employment issues or consumer concerns. Appointments are encouraged and a variety of dates are 
available. Please visit http://justadvice.wordpress.com for a list of dates and locations.    
 
PREGNANT, NEED HELP? Call Gabriel Network at 1-800-ANGEL OK or visit www.gabrielnetwork.org? 
 
SUFFERING POST-ABORTION STRESS?  Call Rachel’s Vineyard Baltimore at 41-=625=8491 
 
ENCOURAGE SUPPORT GROUP—Baltimore Area 
In offering support to parents dealing with concerns that present themselves when a son or daughter informs them of a 
homosexual orientation, our Catholic Bishops state: “You need not face this painful time alone, without human assistance or 
God’s grace.  The Church can be an instrument of both help and healing.”  Those confronting these issues for the first time as 
well as those who may be journeying through them are welcome. Confidentiality is respected. The group meets on the fourth 
Monday of each month.  For contact information and directions call Pat, 410-433-1610, or the Chancery Office, 410-547-5446. 

 
ENCOURAGE SUPPORT GROUP—Western Maryland Area 
In offering support to parents dealing with concerns that present themselves when a son or daughter informs them of a 
homosexual orientation, our Catholic Bishops state: “You need not face this painful time alone, without human assistance or 
God’s grace.  The Church can be an instrument of both help and healing.”  Those confronting these issues for the first time as 
well as those who may be journeying through them are welcome. Confidentiality is respected. The group meets on the fourth 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center of St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church, 67 Liberty St., Berkeley 
Springs, WV 25411 (corner of Liberty and Washington Streets).   
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COURAGE MINISTRY CONTACT INFORMATION 
Courage is a ministry to people with same-sex attractions who are looking for support to live chaste lives according to the 
teachings of the Church. For complete information, go to their website--www.couragerc.net. Dominican Father Carleton Jones 
is the local Courage chaplain. He is available for confidential inquiries or conversations at 443-845-4567. Voice mail messages 
should include a first name and a private number to return the call. 
 

 **Classifieds** 
 
HIGH SCHOOL THEOLOGY TEACHER OPENING 
The Catholic High School of Baltimore, a Franciscan sponsored secondary school, is seeking a dynamic 
candidate for a teacher of Catholic Theology to provide instruction in curricular area(s) assigned and aid 
in the supervision of the student body.  Qualifications:  Bachelor’s degree in Catholic Theology or a 
minimum of 20 credits in area assigned with a degree in a related area; Certification to teach on the 
secondary level; and evidence of commitment to the mission and philosophy of The Catholic High School 
of Baltimore.  Please forward resume to Mrs. Marti Meyd, Principal at 
mmeyd@thecatholichighschool.org or mail to: The Catholic High School of Baltimore Attn: Marti Meyd 
2800 Edison Highway Baltimore, MD  21213. 
 
SHRINE OF THE SACRED HEART PARISH SEEKS PART-TIME HOUSEKEEPER 
The Shrine of the Sacred Heart Church seeks a part-time housekeeper to maintain the rectory office 
space and the pastor’s residence.  This position requires two six-hour shifts, from 9am until 3pm, per 
week.  For more information or to apply, visit www.archalt.org and click on employment under the 
“About Us” tab. 
 
PRINCIPAL OPENING-GLYNDON 
Sacred Heart Catholic School, located in Glyndon, Baltimore County, Maryland, seeks dynamic 
candidates for the position of Principal. Sacred Heart Catholic School is a co-educational Catholic parish 
school dedicated to academic excellence, faith formation and service to others.  Sacred Heart Catholic 
School is a faith community committed to teaching the word of God and to giving witness to the 
message of Jesus Christ. The School Board is deliberative offering direction and support in areas related 
to Facilities, Finances, Development and Marketing. The principal is hired and supervised by the school 
board.  Sacred Heart Catholic School offers a comprehensive curriculum for 610 students in Pre-School 
through Eighth Grade preparing them for success in the twenty-first century.  To apply for this position 
or for more information please contact Eileen Bowman, ebowman@archbalt.org or 410.547.5433. 
 
PRINCIPAL OPENING-CATONSVILLE 
St. Mark Catholic School located in Catonsville, Maryland, seeks dynamic candidates for the position of 
Principal. St. Mark’s is a parish school with an advisory school board. It is the mission of Saint Mark 
School to provide a superior education based on the teaching of Jesus through His Church. This mission 
is accomplished by striving to instill Christian values and service, personal responsibility, intellectual 
curiosity, and strong academic performance. Saint Mark School strives to nurture the achievement of 
each student and to encourage the development of his or her God-given talents.  To apply for this 
position or for more information please contact Eileen Bowman, ebowman@archbalt.org or 
410.547.5433. 
 
PRINCIPAL OPENING-ANNAPOLIS  
St. Mary’s High School, a Catholic co-educational parish high school, is seeking a dynamic PRINCIPAL to 
guide its extensive academic, athletic and spiritual programs. Founded in 1946, St. Mary’s High School is 
part of a unique, waterfront, K-12 campus in the heart of historic Annapolis, Maryland.  In the spirit of 
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the School Sisters of Notre Dame, St. Mary’s dedicates itself to the promotion of Catholic values and to 
academic excellence through a rigorous college-preparatory curriculum. St. Mary’s High School provides 
a competitive salary and benefits package.  Please forward an online application, cover letter, resume, 
and a list of three professional references to www.archbalt/org/careers.  For additional information 
contact Eileen Bowman, ebowman@archbalt.org or 410.547.5433. 
 
SETON KEOUGH PRESIDENT 
Seton Keough High School located in Baltimore, Maryland invites applications for the position of 
President.  Educating approximately 300 students, Seton Keough embodies the charism and the legacy 
of the Daughters of Charity and the School Sisters of Notre Dame as a Catholic women’s college 
preparatory school, Sending Forth Women of Honor.   The President serves as Chief Executive Officer 
with overall responsibility for school operations including fundraising and development, human 
resources, finance and budget, facilities, and institutional policy. Reporting to the Archbishop of 
Baltimore in collaboration with the Superintendent of Catholic Schools and the School Board, the 
President is the leader and the spokesperson for Seton Keough High School. The President works 
collaboratively with the Archdiocesan Office of Catholic Schools to assure compliance with Archdiocesan 
policy and Maryland state requirements. Working closely with the Principal, the School Board and other 
groups within the school community, the President provides leadership to ensure the institution’s 
Catholic Identity, strategic decision making and mission effectiveness.  Please forward an online 
application, cover letter, resume, and a list of three professional references to 
www.archbalt/org/careers.  For additional information contact Eileen Bowman, ebowman@archbalt.org 
or 410.547.5433. 
 
BASILICA NEEDS GUIDES 
Do you like history?  Are you interested in Catholic history?  Do you enjoy talking to people?  If you 
answered yes to these questions, you may be interested in a unique volunteer opportunity.  Become a 
docent for the Basilica of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  As a volunteer for the Basilica, you 
will learn all about the history of America’s first cathedral, including facts about the lives of Archbishop 
John Carroll, Maryland’s first bishop, James Cardinal Gibbons, and the great architect Benjamin Henry 
Latrobe, who designed the Basilica culminating in what many believe as his greatest masterpiece. You 
will gain knowledge of the many important historical events that took place in the cathedral as well as 
the many dignitaries, historical figures and saints that have visited.  You will work alongside our already 
knowledgeable and dedicated team of docents to give tours and answer questions from our many 
visitors.  The time commitment could be as much as once a week or as little as once a month, working a 
four-hour shift in the morning or afternoon.  If you are interested in learning more about this exciting 
and fun volunteer opportunity, please contact Kathy Wandishin at 410-727-3565 X220 or 
kwandishin@baltimorebasilica.org. 
 
RELIGIOUS ARTICLES SOUGHT FOR DONATION 
Anita Schatz, recently featured in The Catholic Review, collects items for the missions, including used 
and repairable sacred vessels, vestments, statues, furnishings, sacramentals and more.  At the present 
time she has requests from priests and bishops all over the world but little inventory.  If items are 
available for donation please contact Ms. Schatz: Anita Schatz, 7103 Mt. Vista Road., Kingsville, MD 
21087, 410-817-4659, amschatz@comcast.net, https://www.facebook.com/MarysServants.  
To read more: https://www.catholicreview.org/article/news/local-news/second-home-bradshaw-
parishioner-salvages-sacred-vessels.  
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